NOTICE OF VACANCY IN ELECTIVE OFFICE
(Government Code Section 1780)

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a vacancy in the office of Director of the
Estrella-El Pomar-Creston Water District, which vacancy occurred by reason of the resignation of

Director Herb Rowland effective May 13, 2024.

If you have any questions regarding the filling of this vacancy, please contact the District via:
phone:

(805) 354-5158

mail:
P.O. Box. 1499
Paso Robles, CA 93447-1499
or email:
lg@epcwd.org
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